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Comp Plan and Housing Meetings Set in Pawnee City 
(KLZA)-- Two meetings are scheduled for Thursday, June 23rd,in Pawnee City concerning the city
comprehensive plan and a housing study.

At 4 p-m members of the Pawnee City Planning Commission will meet with the Hannah: Keelan
group at the Library Meeting Room to review the suggested changes to the Comprehensive Plan and
Housing Study.

From 5:30 – 7 p-m an open house will be held at the library to receive input from the public on
these plans. 
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